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Dear   
 
Request for Information  
 
I write further to your request FOI ID 48236 under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 regarding: - 
 
International Recruitment 
 
Your request is set out below: 
 

1. How many roles did you recruit via international recruitment during the period August 2024 to 
January 2025?  
 
0 
 

a. Please provide a further breakdown by: 
i. Number of Nurses including banding 

 
N/A 
 

ii. Number of Doctors including grades 
 
N/A 
 

iii. Number of AHP including banding 
 
N/A 

  
2. Of these hires made please confirm the number of hires made using a recruitment agency. 

 
0 
 

a. Please provide a further breakdown by: 
i. Number of Nurses including banding 

 
N/A 
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ii. Number of Doctors including grades 
 
N/A 
 

iii. Number of AHP including banding 
 
N/A 

  
3. Of the agencies used, please confirm: 

a. Which agency was used for the hire 
 
N/A 
 

b.  Which framework was utilised for the hire 
 
N/A 
 

c. Please include non-framework agencies also 
 
N/A 

  
Example: 
  

Type Band / 
Grade 

Hire date Agency Framework 

RGN Band 6 Sept 24 Agency X WFA 
RM6211 

  

I confirm that the information above completes your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. I am 
also pleased to confirm that no charge will be made for this request. 

 
If you have any questions or concerns or are unhappy with the response provided or the service you have 
received you can write to the Head of Information Governance at the address on top of this letter.   If you are 
not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a 
decision. 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
 
 
On Behalf of  
The Information Governance Department 




